
† Masses (virtual) this week at  
 St. Michael’s      January 3 to 10, 2021 

 “They knelt down and paid him 

homage.” 
 

            Epiphany of the LordEpiphany of the LordEpiphany of the LordEpiphany of the Lord    Year B    

 
          Saturday, January 2     St. Basil the Great & St. Gregory Nazianzen 

5:00 pm †  Teresa Turk      -Leguard Family       
                                                                    

                                       Sunday, January 3 
            9:00 am  Missa Pro Popula            11:00 am  † Maria Garncarz 
                                (People of the Parish)                                      -Elizabeth & Family  
  
  Intention:        Requested by: 

Monday, January 4    
12:05 pm  †  Charles Campbell                   -Vic & Colleen Olsen   

                                                                   

Tuesday, January 5   
12:05 pm  †   Irwin Williams                                 -Karen Poole 
                 

Wednesday, January 6         
12:05 pm  †   Helena & Leon Kupisz          -Alice Skibinski 

 

Thursday, January 7       
12:05 pm  †  Maria Cardinale        -Tamburello Family   

   

  Friday, January 8    
12:05 pm    † Gino Riccio        -Stella & Family 

 

Baptism of the LordBaptism of the LordBaptism of the LordBaptism of the Lord    Year B    

Saturday, January 9 
5:00 pm  Missa Pro Popula      (People of the Parish) 

                         

Sunday, January 10 
   9:00 am  †  Trevor Johnson            11:00 am   †   Brett LeBlanc  
                                -The Family                                                               -Jean Walters 
         

Teach us to number our days, that we may gain a heart of wisdom.   
Psalm 90:12  

 

If ‘things’ were as usual, this weekend, January 2/3, would be our monthly 

collection for the needy in our community through St. Vincent de Paul Society.  

Thank you for your continued support, through donations, volunteerism, and 

prayers.  The doors may be lock, but your donations are appreciated and can still be 

dropped off in the Church during ‘prayer times’ or placed through the mail slot on 

the office door. Be sure to clearly mark St. Vincent de Paul Society along with name 

and address on envelope.   


